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Brother	
  Knights,	
  
	
  
Old Business: 
 
Father Chad asked the council for help with three items that he felt needed to be addressed: 

1. Shoes. The council declined to help with as it was felt that it was responsibility of the parents 
to provide shoes for their children. 

2. Media Kiosk.  The council could not take action, because it was not yet decided what would 
be purchased and where it would be located. 

3. Cassocks and albs for the servers.  Father said funding may come from another area of the 
parish. 

When I met with Father on September 17, he asked that all three items be withdrawn from the 
council.   
     
Marian Immaculate Conception Prayer Program: We still need someone to chair the activities for 
Prayer Program for the Immaculate Conception prayer service.  The prayer service(s) will be the 
week of October 19-25.  During that week the parish will have a large framed image of Mary as the 
Immaculate Conception. 
 
New Business: 
 

Mark your calendars!  The parish hall has been reserved for a soup 
supper on November 15, 2014.  The soups on menu includes my 
famous chicken noodle soup*, beef/barley soups, and a three bean and 
sausage soup.  Sandwiches, water, milk and coffee will also be served. 
*If Don Lasee will make his famous homemade noodles. 

 
By the time you read this newsletter, the nuts for our biggest fundraiser will have been ordered.  The 
nuts are a better buy than any packaged nut you can buy in a store.  I would like the council to follow 
St. Olaf’s/Deforest lead and sell door-to-door.  I bet we could double our sales. 
 
The next officers meeting is September 25, 2014, at 7:30 p.m. 
Next Regular Meeting is October 14, 2014.  Rosary at 7:30 p.m. with meeting after the Rosary. 
 
Please keep the following people in your thoughts and prayers:  Jim Roth, Thomas Grebe, Joe 
Rubesch, Dave L. Munz, Tubby Schroeder, Marie Ryan, Geraldine Pelanek, Arlene Michels, Helen 
Karl’s son Tom and Amelda Lochner. 
 
In solidarity with our priest; 
 
Robert F. Koresh 
rfk835@gmail.com 
608-592-1392 

Shanty Town Camper 
quote on the Chicken 
Noodle Soup:  “The 
soup was so thick you 
can walk on it, but we 
want you to use a 
spoon so you don’t 
miss a drop.” 
	
  


